
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rudy Abate 
1434 Pratt Rd 
Talbott TN 37877 
 
 
Dear Citizen Tribune Subscriber: 
 
 
The Citizen Tribune and Chick-Fil-A want to thank you for being a loyal customer. 
Enclosed you will find some special offers.  We also want to congratulate Chick-fil-A on 
their 10th Anniversary in Morristown. 
 
We know it’s folks like you that make the Lakeway Area a great place to work and live 
and eat. Again, thank you from your friends at the Citizen Tribune. 
 
 
 
With regards, 
 
Mike Fishman 
 
 
Publisher-Editor 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


